
 

 

 
Virtual Sports Week 

 
We are delighted to announce the return of Virtual Sports Week. The Olympics may have                             
been postponed, but we’d love to celebrate this amazing competition by having the Olympics                           
as the theme of the Virtual Sports Week.  
 
The children will be competing for their class teams this time (​not ​their colours). Each class                               
will have a country they are representing. ​All information on what to do will be in the google                                   
classroom from Monday morning 22nd June for children and parents to see​. 
 
Mr Jeff has recorded 5 new simple PE activities to complete over the week that can be                                 
viewed following the links to his youtube channel. One per day. Children will need to record                               
their best score for each activity in the results table that will be placed into their google                                 
classrooms from Monday 22nd June. This results table will remain there all week. The                           
results table must be completed by 3pm Friday 26th, ​ready for the teachers to count up the                          
scores and for Mr Jeff to collect them all in.  
 
To make this as fair and inclusive as possible we will take in the scores in the following  way: 
 

● EYFS/ KS1 to take the top 12 scores (6 boys, 6 girls) from each  
● LKS2 class (Y3 and 4) to take the top 10 scores (5 bogs, 5 girls) from each 
● UKS2 class (Y 5 and 6) to take the top 8 scores (4 boys, 4 girls) from each 

 
The slight difference this time, is that there will be an opportunity to complete an extra ‘non 
PE’ activity linked to your country. Children will be able to see what this activity is on the 
google slide. The children will receive extra points for their team if they are able to tweet a 
picture or video to @BandBschool. Mr Jeff will monitor twitter for this. 
  

EYFS 
 
We would love for EYFS to take part as well. Mr Greene has created a google form for you to                                       
record your scores and send them in which will be shared on your class channel page                               
together with the instructions on Monday morning. 
 
There is also a fancy dress day on ​Thursday​! If your child wears fancy dress, tweet                               
@BandBschool with the hashtag #virtualsportsweek2. Parents, you are more than welcome                     
to have a go at an activity and tweet it in!  
 
Good luck and may the best team win! 
 
Mr Jeff and Mr Moss 


